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February 28, 1994

Baltej Dhillon

Quesnel Detachment RCMP
584 Carson Avenue
Quesnel, B. C.

V2J 2B5

Dear Baltej:

| wish to extend my personal thank you and express my appreciation for the commitment
you made and the work that you did to enable the Community Interaction Week from
February 14 10 16, 1594, to be a nuge success. | particuiariy appreciate the work that you
did to organize the forum on violence.

As you are aware, our intended outcomes were:

* To help parents and our community understand what students are learning in our schools.
* To develop awareness of parents, students, and community of present and future
challenges and opportunities.

* To improve our school/community interactions and relationships.

While we are still compiling the evaluations, all indications are that we surpassed our
intended outcomes in a significant way by virtue of having over 1700 course registrations
by more than 691 people, as well as unregistered participation in many of our forums. We
also surpassed the goals that we had established for ourselves as a community planning
group. The success of this conference can be directly attributed to your energy,
commitment, and willingness as part of a community planning team to provide a quality
conference around education issues for the Quesnel community.

While | recognize there were some initial concerns that required clarification and sorting out
in our early meetings, the contribution that you and each of the members made throughout
the planning and implementation of the Community Interaction Week conference activities is
related directly to the willingness that you and each member of the committee made to
ensure this would be a successful endeavor in our community.

Thank you again for teaming on this critically important event for our community. 1 look
forward to the privilege of being able to work with you in some similar capacity in the
future.

Sincerely,

A7

£

'”EJ_I'{I’ap-ier

Director of Instruction
EN/nc

cc. John Uzelac, Superintendent
Bob Bouck, S/Sgt.
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